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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby published that a Public Hearing of Feather River Recreation and Park District’s 

2022-23 budget will be held on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 5:30pm at 1875 Feather River Blvd., 

Oroville, CA. The proposed budget can be reviewed at the FRRPD office located at 1875 Feather 

River Blvd., Oroville, CA between the hours of 10am and 6pm Monday through Friday, or online 

at www.frrpd.com. Residents of the District may attend the public hearing and speak on the 

proposed budget. Each person addressing the Board will be given a maximum of three minutes 

to speak on the item.  

http://www.frrpd.com/

